
Mohonasen Elementary PTO
Annual Membership Drive 2017-2018 

The 2017-2018 school year is upon us and once again the Mohonasen Elementary PTO is urging all parents 
and teachers to join. The cost of becoming a member is only $3.00 per adult (not per student). Your 
membership dues show that you support the PTO and its many endeavors. It does not obligate you to volunteer, 
donate time, or attend meetings, though parents and teachers are encouraged to participate. PTO meetings are 
held throughout the year. Dates and times are announced on the school calendar, on our Facebook page and 
through REMIND (an app you can download to your phone). Please refer to your school calendar for dates, 
times and locations as well. New ideas and suggestions are always welcome. The Elementary PTO is a separate 
organization from the Middle School/High School PTSO. You must join each organization individually if you 
have kids in both schools. 

The PTO is dedicated to supporting the elementary children and their families. We sponsor entertaining and 
educational events, support families in times of need, help defray the cost of field trips, supplement the purchase 
of playground and school equipment, support the staff in each school (Bradt and Pinewood) through 
appreciation luncheons, financially support various special requests from teachers and staff, and much more!  

We need your support to continue these activities. 

What are the benefits to becoming a PTO Member? Glad you asked! As a paid PTO Member you can Chair or 
Co-Chair PTO sponsored events, vote in PTO elections, and run for an open board seat (after chairing or co-
chairing a PTO event).  

To become a PTO member, please fill out the attached form with payment and send it in to your child’s teacher 
as soon as possible. Membership is not limited to one parent/guardian per student. Each person need only 
join once regardless of the number of children they have at Bradt and Pinewood Schools. 

We look forward to your membership in the PTO! Please join us! We have lots of fun!!!! 

Sincerely, 
Mohonasen Elementary PTO 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

2017-2018 PTO Membership Form  

Student Name:____________________________________________________________________________


Parent Name:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Teacher: ____________________________________________________     Grade: ____________________ 

School: _____________________________________    	 	 Amount Enclosed:___________________


Thank you for supporting the Elementary PTO!!! 


